

Mathletes Coaches Meeting August 31, 2021

Attendance:

Mary Pat C (Conf Liaison) Holly M (LWW), Matt W (LWE), Eric J (VJA), Tracy P (LWW), Theresa G (Stats), Lisa P (LWC), Peter B (LWC), Mark H (Brad), Caryn P (Bolbk), Michael S (HF), Chelsey W (Lckpt), Mark L (AAS), Jeff N (Ques Writer), Betsy V, Dan O (Sand), Ed R (Sand)

3:15

Holly M requests that ribbons be sent for last year's contests. Mary Pat will put order in.

3:20

Lisa P ask for motion to approve minutes from last meeting. Mark H motions. Dan O seconds.

3:23

Eric J: Website is up and running. All spreadsheets have been submitted. Good idea to establish a forum to use during contests. Forum used to discuss problem corrections, errors in the key.

Before adding contests from previous two years, need to verify questions and answers are correct

Lisa P to compile/correct errors from previous two contests (due Sept 10?)

3:30

Lisa P: Schedules look good. How are oral materials to be distributed?

Jeff N: Theresa G to distribute orals through email.

Lisa P: Can we send via regular mail?

Jeff N: He will send oral envelopes via Crete mail.

3:35

Eric J: Should we consider splitting two rooms for each competition

Michael S: agrees

Mary Pat: agrees to split rooms, maybe pods

Holly M: concern about judges who are not teachers and their vax status

Mary Pat: each district will decide/address how to handle each situation

3:50

Mary Pat: schedule debrief meeting after the first contest on Sept 28th from 3:15 to 3:45.

Chelsey W: asks if the email list for coaches is updated.

Eric J: the "z" indicator for the head coaches are accurate

4:00

Holly M: motions to close meeting.

Eric J: seconds the motion